
Llangoedmor Community Council Bus Stop Proposal Survey 

Dear Residents, 

Llangoedmor Community Council is reaching out to seek your valuable input regarding a proposal for formal bus stops on the 

A484 at Croes-y-Llan. Your feedback will help us gauge community support for this initiative before the Community Council 

approaches Ceredigion County Council, the Highways Authority, for further consideration. 

Background Information: Currently, buses on the A484 route at Croes-y-Llan stop 'on request.' However, the Community 

Council is exploring the possibility of establishing formal bus stops on both sides of the road at Croes-y-Llan. Please note that any 

decision regarding the installation of bus stops will be made by the County Council, not the Community Council. Additionally, 

there will be no bus shelters or seating provided due to visual splay concerns at the crossroads. 

 

Survey Questions: 

 

1. Do you support the establishment of formal bus stops on the A484 at Croes-y-Llan with appropriate road markings and 

signage? 

 Yes 

 No 

 Undecided 

 

2.    What factors do you consider important when deciding whether to support the installation of bus stops in this area? (Please 

check all that apply) 

 Improved public transportation access 

 Increased road safety 

 Convenience for residents 

 Other (please specify): ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

3.   Are there any specific concerns or considerations you would like us to take into account regarding the proposal for bus stops 

at Croes-y-Llan? 

 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Your Contact Information This will be held by the Community Council and will not be shared with any third parties 

without your permission. 

 

Name: ______________________ Address: _________________________________________________________________  

 

Email (optional): ______________________________Phone Number (optional): ________________________ 

 

How to Submit Your Response: Please address your response to Mrs. D Davies, Clerk to the Council, using one of the following 

methods: 

 By letter to Dworek, Sarnau, Llandysul, SA44 6PX 

 By email to llangoedmorcc@gmail.com 

  

Important Date: The closing date for correspondence is [Closing Date]. Please make sure to submit your response before this 

date. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on this proposal. Your input is essential in helping us make informed 

decisions that benefit our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sue Davies, Clerk to Llangoedmor Community Council 
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